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From: Mark Curtis

Sent: 11 May 2018 18:48

To: TRANSPORTANDWORKSACT
Subject: Rother Valley Railway extension

Dear Mr Grayling

| 'am writing in support of the reinstatement of the railway. | have no connection with the railways
so | am not biased. It will have a benefit to tourism create a some local jobs. | myself would use
the link for a day out as opposed to driving. The current proposal gets my full support. | travel
along the A21 regular normally outside peak hours. | do not see a level crossing being a major
problem, as long as its runs only outside peak hours and efficiently operated so the traffic is
stopped for the minimum time.

Mark Curtis
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